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KINGSWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWS 

FOR THE WEEK – 15/01/18 – 19/01/18 
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Clubs: 8.00 – 8.45am Arts & Craft Club 

 3.15 – 4.15pm Football Club (KS1) 
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Clubs: 8.00 – 8.45am Arts & Craft Club 

        Lunchtime Games Club  

  No Dance Club / 3.15 – 4.15pm Film Club 
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WALK ON WEDNESDAY! 

 

1.15pm – Year 2 & 3 - Swimming (Helpers – Mrs Howard & Mrs Brunton) 

 

 

 

 

 Clubs: 8.00 – 8.45am Arts & Craft Club 

         3.15 – 4.15pm Football Club (KS2) / 3.15 – 4.15pm ICT Club 
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Italian Theme Lunch – please see the office window for details 

 

P.M. – Year 5 - Youth Participation Workshop 

 

2.45pm – Storytime  

 

Clubs: 8.00 – 8.45am Arts & Craft Club 

       3.15 – 4.15pm Gardening Club / 3.15 – 4.15pm Aerobics  
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2.30pm – Celebration Assembly – Rowan Class parents are invited to 

attend 

 

Clubs: 8.00 – 8.45am Arts & Craft Club 

        3.15 – 4.00pm Crusaders 
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NOTES FOR PARENTS / GUARDIANS 
 

1. Fund Raising – We are pleased to advise you that our Christmas events, including 

the hamper raffles, winter fair and christmas performances, raised a fantastic 

£1163.96! Thank you to FOKS and the school staff for organising the events and a 

massive thank you to parents and families for your ongoing support.   

 

  

 

 

 

2. Maple Class – Miss Jones has asked that Maple Class children be discouraged from 

bringing in their own pencil cases and stationery to school. It has proved to be a 

distraction to the children’s learning. Miss Jones will provide any pens, erasers, 

pencils etc that are required by the children in class. Thank you for your 

understanding.  

 

 

 

 

3. Mother’s Day & Father’s Day – After the success of last year, we will again be 

running a Secret’s Room for Mother’s and Father’s Day. Children will have the 

opportunity to ‘secretly’ purchase and wrap a gift for someone special. Further 

details will follow later in the year. In the meantime, Mrs Brunton and Mrs Hollamby 

are collecting any unwanted Christmas presents that may make suitable gifts. Please 

bring to the office or hand to Mrs Brunton or Mrs Hollamby. Thank you.   

 

 

 

 

 

        

4. Letters – The following letters have been emailed home this week:- 

 

 All Privacy Notice * 

 All Class Newsletters * 

 Year 5 & 6 Residential Trip Forms * 

 Year 6 Drugs Awareness Workshop * 

 Year R Height and Weight Checks  

    

Letters marked * are available to view on our website www.kingswood.kent.sch.uk in the 

‘Parents/Letters’ section 

 

 


